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      Send Out Notification 

         

 
Date: January 15th, 2025 

Effective Date: January 15th, 2025 
 
The Cytogenetics laboratory has been temporarily impacted in the ability to perform the current caseload of 
Chromosome Analysis for Bone Marrow and Leukemic Blood specimens in-house. A fraction of samples will be 
sent out to ARUP Reference Laboratory beginning 1/15/25.   
 
 
Tests impacted include:   CHRMS (Blood and Bone Marrow) 
 
 
This temporary measure does not affect test ordering or sample requirements indicated in the test menu. 
https://www.testmenu.com/ROCHESTER  
 
From: Bin Zhang, PhD 
Director of Cytogenetics, UR Medicine Labs 
UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital 
Phone: (585) 276-8707   
E-mail: Bin_Zhang@urmc.rochester.edu 
  
Christine Reilingh 
Supervisor, Cytogenetics Laboratory 
Phone: (585) 275-1075 
E-mail: Christine_Reilingh@urmc.rochester.edu 
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